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Scholarships awarded by Phillips County Motor Sports, Inc. 

  

Phillips County Motor Sports, Inc. is offering four $500.00 scholarships to the graduating 

students in the Hi-Line area.  

The emphasis will be on automobile related training preferably at trade and vocational 

schools. President Kirkwood stated, “This is geared towards the student who may not have the 

high grades, but has a desire and will to further his education in the auto related field.” 

Applicants must be 2015 graduates to apply. 

 Deadline for applications is April 15, 2016 which should be returned to PCMS, P O Box 

31, Malta MT 59538 

Since 2008, thirty (34) scholarships have been awarded with 14 in the Phillips County 

area.  

The mission of PCMS states: Its business and purpose of the corporation shall work for 

the promotion of economic development and tourism and to award scholarships. 

 To learn more about Phillips County Motor Sports, Inc. and download the application, go 

to www.pcmotorsports.org . 
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